
 

  

  

  

Year 5 Boys & Girls Euro’s Football 

Tournament 

  

  
  
  
  
  

  
  

  
  
  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  

  

  
    

  

    

  

On June 28th and July 1st, we selected ten boys and girls from Year 5 to participate in 

a Euro’s football tournament at Southfields Academy. We played a group style 

format with the top two teams from each group advancing to the knockout stages.  

Our boys finished 2nd in their 

group with 2 wins and 1 loss, 

which qualified them for the 

knockout stages. They then won 

their quarter-finals game with 

great spirit, advancing to the final 

four. In the semi-finals, the boys 

drew and went to penalties, where 

they unfortunately lost. We want 

to congratulate the boys on their 

tremendous effort in the 

tournament.  

 

 

The girls finished 3rd in their 

group with 1 win and 2 losses. 

They put in a fantastic effort, 

never gave up, and most 

importantly, showed team spirit 

and great sportsmanship. We are 

so proud of their teamwork and 

how they represented BWA.  

Lastly, thank you to our parent 

helpers Emma and Gianfranco for 

coming along and supporting the 

boys/girls to do their best and 

have fun on the day.  

 

 


